
 

Town of Candia 
Cemetery Trustees 

74 High Street 

Candia, New Hampshire 

03034 

 

Cemetery Winter Seasonal Closing Notice 

 
The Candia Cemeteries, in accordance with their regular annual schedule, 

 

will be closing their gates to vehicular traffic for the winter season 

 

Wednesday, December 1, 2022 

 
Owners of Cemetery Lots are advised to remove any non-permanent 

 

items on or around their burial sites for the winter no later than 

 

Tuesday, November 30, 2022 

 
to allow the cemetery maintenance crew to properly prepare the grounds 

 

for the winter weather. While the trustees and staff will make every 

 

reasonable effort to protect items of value remaining after the above date, 

 

some items may be removed and discarded at the discretion of the trustees. 

 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Cemetery Trustees 

by phone at (603) 483-8101, during regular business hours. 


